
PUBLIC NOTICE 
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON TRUTH IN TAXATION 
  
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City Council of the City of Osseo, Minnesota will 
meet in the Council Chambers of the City Hall, 415 Central Ave at 7:00 p.m. or as soon 
thereafter as possible, Monday, November 25, 2024 to discuss the 2025 Proposed Budget. All 
interested parties are invited to view the hearing and/or join to comment on the 2025 Proposed 
Budget. 
 
HOW TO PARTICIPATE: 
You may attend the hearing and state your comments; You may send a letter before the hearing 
to the City of Osseo, 415 Central Avenue, Osseo, MN 55369 or You may send an email to 
smikkelson@ci.osseo.mn.us  

If you want your comments to be made part of the public record, your letter or email must 
state your first and last name and your address. Thank you in advance for your 
cooperation. 

  
Dated this 14th day of November, 2024 
  
 

          
        Natalie Santillo, City Clerk 

City of Osseo 
Hennepin County, Minnesota 
 
 

 
(Published in the Osseo-Maple Grove Press on 11/21/2024) 


